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June 7, 2004 
 

NOTICE OF CONTINUED PREHEARING CONFERENCE 
(Set for September 15, 2004) 

 
RE: In the Matter of the Review of Unbundled Loop and Switching Rates; the 

Deaveraged Zone Rate Structure, and Unbundled Network Elements, Transport, 
and Termination (Non-recurring costs) 
Docket No. UT-033034 

 
 
TO ALL THE PARTIES: 
 
On June 7, 2004, Verizon, AT&T, MCI, Covad and Commission Staff requested a 
continuance of the prehearing conference scheduled in this non-recurring cost docket for 
June 8, 2004.  They based their request on the need to complete the post -hearing process 
related to the just- finished recurring cost hearing and to re-evaluate the necessity for the 
non-recurring cost proceeding.  They asked that the prehearing conference be rescheduled 
to a date in mid to late September. 
 
Based on the parties’ request and on a review of the Commission’s overall schedule for 
hearings in the next four months, a continuance of the prehearing conference is reasonable.   
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN that the prehearing conference now scheduled in this docket on 
June 8, 2004 is continued until September 15, 2004. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
THEODORA M. MACE 
Administrative Law judge 


